
APPLICATION: RZ-PD 23-0904 
ZHM MEETING DATE: May 14, 2024 
BOCC MEETING DATE: July 9, 2024   CASE REVIEWER:  Tania C. Chapela 
 

Prepared: May 3, 2024, 9:24:59 AM    Page 1 

This application is being continued by the Applicant to the June 17, 2024 Zoning Hearing Master 
Hearing. 
 
The request was timely filed and is a matter of right. 
 
 

 
Zoning  
Administrator  
Sign-off:  J. Brian Grady

Fri May  3 2024 08:04:30  



From: Heinrich, Michelle
To: Mason, Carmen
Subject: FW: MM 23-0904
Date: Thursday, May 2, 2024 4:06:14 PM
Attachments: Outlook-3gegvrwj.png

Here’s another one Carmen.
 
Thanks,
Michelle Heinrich, AICP
Executive Planner
Development Services Department
 
P: (813) 276-2167
E: heinrichm@HCFL.gov
 
601 E. Kennedy Blvd., Tampa, FL 33602
HCFL.gov
 
Facebook  |  Twitter  |  YouTube  |  LinkedIn  |  HCFL Stay Safe
 
Please note: All correspondence to or from this office is subject to Florida’s Public Records
law.

 

From: Jessica Kowal <jkowal@landisevans.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 2, 2024 4:02 PM
To: Chapela, Tania <ChapelaT@hcfl.gov>
Cc: Cantey Heath <cheath@johnsondevelopment.net>; Kami Corbett <kami.corbett@hwhlaw.com>;
Steven Henry <shenry@lincks.com>; Bruce Landis <landis@landisevans.com>; John Mueller
<jmueller@landisevans.com>; masseyj@plancom.org; Perez, Richard <PerezRL@hcfl.gov>; Melissa
Lienhard <lienhardm@plancom.org>; Heinrich, Michelle <HeinrichM@hcfl.gov>
Subject: MM 23-0904
 
 
External email: Use caution when clicking on links, opening attachments or replying to this email.
 

Good Day, Tania,
 

After discussing with the team, we would like to formally request a continuance
to the next ZHM meeting for the PD major modification noted in the subject line of this
email. Please accept this email as our continuance request as a matter of right. Please
confirm that the request has been received and, if you need anything else from us at
this time, please let us know.
 


